
TOWN OF HOLLAND 
WALKING TRAIL CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
The Town of Holland is seeking proposals for constructing approximately ½ mile 
(2,540 feet) of a walking path. The project involves: 
 

- Excavate 12” of grass and topsoil 12’ wide and haul offsite 
- Place 8” of 3” minus breaker rock and compact 
- Place 4” of 1¼ base rock and compact 
- Fine grade and prepare for paving 
- Pave one lift asphalt 2.5” x 10’ 

 
All sealed bids must be received by 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 11, 2025. Bids will 
be opened the same day at the Town Board meeting at 6:30 p.m.   
 
Successful bidders must furnish certificate of Liability and Workman’s Compensation 
insurance.  The completion date is to be negotiated at time of contract award. The Town 
Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 
 
Please contact Marilyn Pedretti, Town Clerk, (608) 526-3354 or 
clerk@townofhollandwi.gov to receive bid specifications. 
 
By order of the Town Board of Holland 
Marilyn Pedretti, Clerk 
Posted 5/29/25 

mailto:clerk@townofhollandwi.gov

